
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you all for a wonderful term 3.  It has been such a busy term!  Some 

of the highlights include: 

 

 The opening of the sound system with special guest, Member for 

Schubert, Ashton Hurn 

 Meet the author – R.A. Spratt – and the donation of books written 

by R.A. Spratt donated to our library by Jolie 

 Life Ed sessions organised by Mrs Gogoll 

 Basketball carnival coordinated by Mr White 

 Tree planting at Stockwell with Barossa Council 

 Book fair organised by Becky 

 Book week parade – the costumes were amazing 

 Father’s Day stall that raised over $400 

 Barossa Bowland excursion to celebrate our win for Best Primary 

School in the Vintage Festival Scarecrow Competition 

 Bus Safe visit – and the opportunity to look inside a big bus 

 SACA Cricket Clinic – organised by Mrs Gogoll 

 Casual Day – a last minute and fun decision made after a 

suggestion by Ruby 

 

We hope you all have a safe and wonderful holiday spent with family, 

friends and loved ones.   

 

Can’t wait to hear all about it when we return for term 4. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mel 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our award winners 
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We acknowledge that this land that we play, learn and work on is Peramangk and Ngadjuri land and we acknowledge that the Peramangk and 

Ngadjuri people have social, spiritual and historical connections to this land. Their connections are as strong today as they have always been.               

 

Quote:   “Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.” – Theodore Roosevelt 

          

 Anon 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

TERM 4  

Monday 16th October 

School commences  
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